
 

 

 

 

 

September 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Financial Contribution to PE Extra-Curricular Activity at the East Grinstead Sports Club 

 

You may be aware that your child is being given the chance to enjoy either training or fixtures at the 

local sports club as part of the PE extra-curricular provision provided by the school. 

 

This is a great opportunity to play on national standard sports surfaces, and will allow the development 

of skills that is not possible on the school pitches. We will be using the water base and 4G Astro pitches 

for both hockey and football matches and for training during the Autumn and Spring term.  In the 

summer term we have to pay for cricket wickets to play matches at East Grinstead Cricket Club. 

 

The hire of these facilities costs the school’s voluntary fund more that £4000.00 per year – a significant 

proportion of the fund’s income, because of this we are asking the parents of each student who gets to 

experience these superior facilities to contribute £20.00 to defray the running costs to the school.  

 

I am sure you will agree this is a modest amount to pay for the use of such top-class facilities.  The 

school fund will still be subsidising our overall use of the sports club. 

We would ask that you visit the school online payment system.  

 

We are justly proud of the PE provision at Sackville and want to do all we can to ensure it continues. 

 

With thanks for your cooperation. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs L Richards     Mr A Currie 

Curriculum Leader of Girls PE    Curriculum Leader of Boys PE 

lrichards@sackvilleschool.org                              acurrie@sackvilleschool.org  
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